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Dear Committee: 

I am OPPOSED to HB 3800.  This bill appears to allow unconstitutional takings of 

real property rights.  OWRD (Oregon Water Resources Department) with discretion 

would be allowed to change the terms of water rights without a hearing or due 

process.  Water is critical for ranchers to provide for wildlife and production of food 

and by-products. 

 

This bill is not in the best interest for the Agriculture Industry.   

Please OPPOSE HB 3800. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Susan Bunch, Rancher  


